http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=76597

New phone numbers for Holt County MO Sheriff's Office

(KLZA)-- There is a new number to call for those wanting to contact the Holt
County, Missouri Sheriff's Office.

The new number is 660-822-3001 or 660-822-3002.

The phone number change was made when a new phone system was put in the
office.

The new fax number is 660-822-3005.
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